
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
DATE:  January 16, 2018 
 
TO:  Chair Cisco and Members of the Commission 
 
FROM:  Jessica Jones, Supervising Planner 
 
CC:  Clare Hartman, Deputy Director – Planning 
  David Guhin, Planning and Economic Development Director 
 
SUBJECT: Resilient City Development Measures 

 

 
A proposed Zoning Code Text Amendment, to add Chapter 20-16, Resilient City 
Development Measures, has been noticed as a public hearing for the January 25, 2018 
Planning Commission meeting.   
 
The proposed amendment would address housing needs and economic development 
within the City following the Tubbs and Nuns fires of October 2017. 
 
In order to allow additional time to vet the proposed Text Amendment with the public, 
and provide sufficient time for the Planning Commission to review the proposal, staff is 
recommending that the Resilient City Development Measures public hearing be 
continued to the February 8, 2018 meeting. 

 


